
 

 

 

 

What’s happening in the Junior Learning House? 

FOUNDATION 

The Foundation students have 

settled in well and are very 

quickly learning all about their new learning 

environment.  This week the students have been exploring different 

letters and sounds of the alphabet and learning all about the numbers 1-10. 

Year 1  

The students in Year 1 have started the year 

with confidence and have been ready to 

learn.  It is great to see the students coming 

to school each morning with a great big smile. In 

Mathematics, the students have been exploring different counting 

patterns.  They can count by 1’s, 2’s, 5’s and 10’s!  

Year 2 

The students in Year 2 have been great role models in 

the Junior Learning House. This week in English, 

the students have been writing narratives.  They have learnt 

about the features of a narrative text and developed their 

own characters within a narrative text.  

 



 

 

FROM THE PRINCIPAL’S DESK 

ROAD WORKS ON BUCKLEY STREET 

From Friday 3rd of March, there will be road works taking place on Buckley Street. These road works will 
take place for two to three weeks. As a result of these road works, parking will be limited along Buckley 
Street during drop off and pick up times. Parking in side streets is available for parents/carers during drop 
off and pick up times. Thank you for your support and understanding.  
 
SCHOOL COUNCIL 
School Councils play a key role in Victorian Government schools – supporting the Principal to provide the 
best possible educational outcomes for our students.  As the 2023 election process has now concluded I can 
confirm that the following people are declared elected as members of School Council for the 2023 – 2025 
period.  

• Parent member: Nursel Ali 

• Parent member: Nural Farah Antashha Norizan 

• Parent member: Ryan Chapman 

• Parent member: Jenny Frieden 

• School employee member: Sarah Sarlo 

These five School Council members will join Nikoleta Bakalis (parent member); and myself and Susan 
Vissenjoux (school employee members).  

 

BOOKS IN HOMES 

Books in Homes Australia’s (BIHA) vision is to create an Australia where every child and family has access to 

books in the home. It is a charitable foundation that provides books of choice to children, ensuring early 

literacy engagement and the development of reading skills needed for lifelong achievement. Mainfreight are 

the generous sponsors who provide significant donations, in order for our school to participate in the 

program. This week the students were very excited to take home their special BIHA bags, filled with new 

books. We will host an assembly on Friday 31st March at 2:30pm in the hall where we will welcome our BIHA 

and Mainfreight visitors. This is a chance to express our gratitude and enjoy a special presentation from an 

author. All families are welcome to attend. 

 

HARMONY DAY 

On Wednesday 5th April, Noble Park Primary School will celebrate Harmony Day.  An invitation will be sent to 

all families via the Parent Portal.  More information to come! 

Until next time, take care.  

 

Jodie Pyman 

(Acting Principal) 

 

 


